May 12, 2003

Via fax

Denise Wiktor
Public Space Manager

DC Department of Transportation

941 North Capitol Street, NE, 2nd floor

Washington, D.C. 20002
Re: Public space application (1001 Massachusetts Avenue, NE)

Dear Ms. Wiktor,

At its regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting on May 8, 2003, ANC 6A voted to support the above referenced application for landscaping and other improvements to the public space.
These improvements were discussed in detail at a meeting of the ANC’s Economic Development and Zoning Committee on April 29, 2003. The committee heard from the owners of this corner row house property on plans to shore up retaining walls around an existing patio in the front yard (public space), to add a storage area off the patio, to move the location of stairs leading from the front walk to the lower level, to repair/replace the concrete front walk with similar materials, to add an entrance gate along the side fence, and to landscape the front yard with plantings, shrubs, and small trees. The committee discussed how the proposed changes would represent an improvement to the appearance of the property. The committee voted unanimously to recommend that the ANC send a letter of support for these changes to the Historic Preservation Office and DDOT.  This recommendation was accepted at the May 8, 2003 ANC 6A public meeting.
If you have questions or need further information, please contact Commissioner Cody Rice, Chair of the ANC 6A Economic Development and Zoning Committee at 544-3734.

Respectfully yours,

//original signed//
Joseph Fengler

Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

cc:
Lisa Burcham, Historic Preservation Office


Henry Maury and Linda Hannick, 1001 Massachusetts Avenue, NE 

